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7 EDUCATION DEPARTMENT - DELETION OF POST (AN306-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article VI of the minute of meeting of the Recess Sub Committee of 20th July 
wherein the Council agreed establish a new post of Public Relations Officer in the Education 
Department. 
 
The duties of that post had been undertaken previously by an officer who was remunerated on the 
Quality Improvement Officer grade. The Sub Committee noted that that officer had resigned and that 
the establishment of the Public Relations Officer on a lower grade would generate a saving to the 
Education Department. 
 
The Committee is now requested to formally delete the post of Quality Improvement Officer from the 
establishment of the Education Department.  
 
 


